Mr. Gwinn Henry
Athletic Director
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas
Dear Mr. Henry:

We contemplate entering our team in the basketball tournament held in Oklahoma City in the latter part of December. We are interested in working out a schedule with three or four games to be played on the return from this tournament. If you are interested and have an opening during the first week in January, I will appreciate your so advising me.

Thanking you, I am

Sincerely yours,

Kirk Badgley
Athletic Manager

KB:ft

3.1.2 Mercolle